
To whom it may concern 

I have read and corrected the manuscript "Psychiatric Morbidity after Surgery for 

Inflammatory Bowel Disease: A Systematic Review" by Marie Strøm Zangenberg and Alaa 

El-Hussuna. It is written in perfectly understandable English. 

 

Best regards, 

Signe Mommsen 

Brolæggerstræde 6, 1211 København K 

Telefon: 39 20 77 18 

 


